The proposed 'Police Accountability Bill' is a threat to law abiding citizens and would provide significant
destabilization to the way our Police Officers protect our communities. As tensions continue to mount
and those with no respect to authority take their hostile protests to our streets and front doors with the
purpose of inflicting fear and carnage, it's more important than ever to stand behind our 'Officers' and
provide them with our full support. Their daily sacrifices allow us to enjoy the freedom and liberties
that make the United States of America the greatest country in the world. | urge you to stand with our
'Brothers in Blue' and vote 'NO' on July 20th, 2020.

Respectfully,

Salvatore & Maria Sanson
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